
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

ON THE PROPOSED 

 FY2025 BUDGET OF THE DOROTHY HULL LIBRARY  

WINDSOR TOWNSHIP 

The Dorothy Hull Library – Windsor Township Board of Trustees will hold a public budget hearing on 

Thursday, September 19, 2024 at 5:45 p.m. The hearing will be held in the Dorothy Hull Library, at the 

address 405 W Jefferson St Dimondale, MI 48821. All citizens are invited to attend and may provide the 

Library Board with oral or written comments at the hearing.  

THE PROPERTY TAX MILLAGE RATE PROPOSED TO BE LEVIED TO SUPPORT THE PROPOSED BUDGET 

WILL BE A SUBJECT OF THIS HEARING.  

Copies of the budget and agenda will be posted for public inspection at the Dorothy Hull Library. They 

will also be available online on the library’s website.  

 


